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July 2, 2002 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
County of Santa Cruz 
7 0 1  Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACAI W Y  ON THE MANAGED 
MEDICAL CARE COMMISSION (FOR A REPRESENTATIVE 
OF A NON-GOVERNMENTAL COMMUNITY CLINIC) 

Dear Members of the Board: 

Attached is a letter from Debbi Saint John submitting her 
resignation as a member of the Managed Medical Care Commission. 
Ms. Saint John served on the Commission as an at-large 
representative of a non-governmental community clinic. 
Accordingly, I recommend that the Board accept this letter as 
notification of the vacancy, with nominations for appointment to 
be received on August 20,  2002,  and final appointment to be made 
August 2 7 ,  2002 .  

Sincerely, 

JKB : ted 

cc: Managed Medical Care Commission 
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Ellen Pirie 
Supervisor, Second District 
County of Santa Cmz 
701 Ocean Street 
Room 500 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

Re: Santa Cruz-Monterey County Managed Medical Care Commission 

Dear Supervisor Pirie: 

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation from the Santa Cmz-Monterey 
Managed Medical Care Commission, effective immediately. It has been an honor 
to serve on the commission as the representative of the non-governmental 
community clinics for the past 3 years. It is my strong belief that CCAFH ("the 
Alliance") has been and will continue to be a leader among COHs in the quest to 
provide the highest quality health care possible for it's members. I greatly admire 
the dedication and vision of the both the Alliance staff and my fellow 
commissioners and feel proud to have been a small part of the accomplishments of 
this organization. 

I plan to continue working as a health care provider in our community clinic and 
look forward to continued interaction with CCAFH. Thank you for this 
opportunity to collaborate on such important work. 

Sincerely, 

Debbi Saint John'' 
RN Administrator 

Cc: Alan McKav, Central Coast Alliance For Health 
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